
May 25, 2011 
 
 
From The Secretary's Corner–Did You Know 
That – Our Secretary was so exhausted from finally 
writing a column, so I've taken the liberty of putting 
some of the reports that Marge gave the club here 
instead.  Maybe he'll be up to a column next week.  
She reports that the District Conference was an 
outstanding success.  Our club received multiple 
recognitions such as a Presidential Citation Award of 
which we should all be proud.  One of our members, 
David Lourie, was recognized for his participation 
and leadership in the Crutches For Africa program 
and was given a nice symbolic trophy.  Thank you 
again, David, for all your hard work.  As Marge said, 
John has certainly set the bar high this year and has 
given her a lot to shoot for next year. 
 
Raffle – Tonight's raffle prize, a Nonesuch Books 
gift certificate donated by Nancy Hawes, was won 
by Tom Meyers. 
 
Happy Dollars – Dollars were given tonight by 
Marge Barker, David Lourie, Dick Yerxa, Ben 
Wilson, Bob Danielson, Phil Dube, Frank 
Butterworth, Kathy Cotter, Jack Roberts, Joan 
Frustaci, Anne Swift-Kayatta, Dan Mooers, Mike 
Tranfaglia, Tom Kinley, Rick Dobson, Bob Carson, 
Tony Wagner, Marc Mutty, Nancy Hawes, Nancy 
Irving, John Eliassen, Sybil Riemensnider, Tom 
Meyers, Scott Irving and John LoBosco. 
 
Paul Harris Fellow – Tonight we bestowed Paul 
Harris Plus 5 recognition on Bob Carson, 
symbolizing his wonderful commitment to the 
Foundation as well as his co-chairmanship for our 
club.  Thank you, Bob, for all that you have done for 
the Foundation.  On a related note, Frank 
Butterworth reports that we have now met our 
Foundation goal for the year.  Good job, everyone. 
 
Rotary Shirts – Tony Wagner is taking orders again 
for short-sleeved shirts with the Rotary emblem.  
Please contact him ASAP if you're interested; the 
approximate cost is $30. 
 
Family Fun Day – On Saturday, June 11, we will 
once again be serving fried dough at Family Fun 
Day.  We are looking for people to show at 5:00 pm 
on Friday, June 10 for set up or shifts starting on 
Saturday at 10:00 am or 1:00 pm for serving.  You 
may go online to get a jump-start on signing up, or 
there will be a sign-up sheet at next week's meeting.  
If you have any questions, please contact Bob Flynn. 
 
A Light On The Point – A seaside celebration of 
leadership, entrepreneurship and partnership in 
support of higher education will be held on 
Thursday, June 23 from 5:30-8:00 pm at the SMCC 
Campus.  This celebration is honoring retiring 
President, Dr. Jim Ortiz, and his 10 years of 
leadership at SMCC. 
 
StepUP! Family Resources Dinner & Auction – 
You are invited to an evening of fine dining and 
auction bidding to help homeless families on Friday,  

 
 
 
June 17 from 5:30-9:00 pm at the Portland Harbor 
Hotel, 468 Fore Street.  Tickets are $100 each or 
$800 for a table of eight. 
 
Club Changeover Night – On June 15, we will be 
having a club Changeover Night at Events On 
Broadway.  Spouses are welcome.  The program 
starts at 5:30 pm and the cost is $20 per person.  
Tom Meyers would like everyone to sign up on-line 
if possible.  Please see him if you have any 
questions. 
 
Program – Tonight's speaker was Michelle Nuejahr 
of the Entrepreneurial Center at SMCC.  In two 
years, Michelle has been able to take the program 
from 0 students to 35 which has so far resulted in 15 
businesses up and running.  It's obvious listening to 
Michelle that she's the perfect fit for this 
entrepreneurial spirit that she's trying to foster.  
Thank you to Scott Irving for inviting Michelle to 
speak to us tonight. 
 
Upcoming Events 
-May 21 – John & Gerry Hewitt (Anniversary) 
-June 1 – Jacqueline Bradley, MoJo Health Bar 
 (Joan Frustaci, Program Chair) 
-June 1 – Board Meeting 
-June 8 – Club Visioning Report 
 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 
 
June 1 
Song  Frustaci 
Invocation Neff 
Raffle Gift N. Irving 
Conductor S. Irving 
 
June 8 
Song  Garland 
Invocation O'Brien 
Raffle  S. Irving 
Conductor Kennealy 
 
June 15 
Song  Hawes 
Invocation Phillips 
Raffle Gift Kennealy 
Conductor Kinley   
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